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2020/104

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

Hereby, I approve that the project titled as “Transplantation of Mesenchymal Stem Cells 
into Mouse Model of Premature Ovarian Failure Induced by Chemotherapy”, is funded by 
the National Institute for Medical Research Development (NIMAD) with amount 
275.000.000 Rials. The grant number is 963255, and Prof. Hossein Baharvand is the principal 
investigator.  
 
NIMAD is a major public funding body for medical and health research project in Iran; each 
proposal is only accepted after a thorough peer-review process and approval from the 
committee on medical ethics. 
 
Please feel free to contact me by email (mesgarpour@research.ac.ir), if you require any 

further information. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Bita Mesgarpour, PharmD; MPH; PhD 

Assistant Professor in Pharmacoepidemiology and Drug Safety 

Director of National and International Affairs 

National Institute for Medical Research Development (NIMAD) 

 




